

National District Attorneys Association

44 Canal Center Plaza, Suite 110, Alexandria, Virginia 22314

703.549.9222 / 703.836.3195 Fax

www.ndaa.org

Dear Ms. Hughes:

The National District Attorneys Association is committed to equipping prosecutors to better protect children and communities from Internet predators. As you know, we do a great deal of training on Internet and Cyber-crime that targets child exploitation. For that reason, we are pleased that Enough is Enough has developed an education program that can be used to educate parents and help them serve as the front line in keeping their families safe from online exploitation. We applaud your efforts and are pleased to bring your program to the attention of prosecutors throughout the United States.

As the Nation's leading organization representing prosecutors, NDAA understands that prosecutors are integral in any outreach effort by educators, community advocates and other stakeholders in each community to create safe environments for children and adolescents. Elected prosecutors understand the need for proactive outreach. We especially appreciate proactive efforts on behalf of children; Enough is Enough enhanced local community capacity by educating parents through partnerships with local civic, faith-based, and law enforcement organizations. Each of those partnerships helps law enforcement. Knowledgeable community members are less likely to become victims or allow their children to become victims of predators and other cyber criminals.

With the national launch of *Internet Safety 101*, we are pleased to partner with EIE in bringing information about the curriculum to our members so that they can increase their community's awareness of the risks from cyber criminals and how to effectively increase safety for children and families. We appreciate that the Curriculum includes information about "sexting," smart device technology, and social networking. These issues are among the most challenging for law enforcement to address. We are confident that educated parents can become more important allies to keep problem behaviors from occurring and work alongside prosecutors if they do.

Thank you again for your leadership in this arena and best wishes for a successful launch. We look forward to our partnership.

Sincerely

Scott Burns

Executive Director